
 

 

 

 
 
27 October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 11 Students 

 

1:1 Careers Mock Interviews  - Wednesday 3 & Friday 5 November 

 

Each year, as part of our wider careers education strategy, we employ ‘Leicestershire Cares Ltd’ to co-ordinate our 

Year 11 mock interviews. They arrange for local business volunteers and STEM ambassadors to come into school and 

provide the opportunity to practice vital life and employability skills as part of our aim to ensure that our students 

move forward as successful and confident young adults. 

This year once again, because of COVID restrictions, they will deliver the mock interviews remotely through Zoom. 

This activity has always been valued and found to be very helpful by our students and as remote interviews are being 

used more frequently by colleges, universities and employers it is even more important that students have this 

chance to learn. 

If you would like any further information please email me – edawson@brookvalegroby.com. 

 

Regards 

E Dawson 

Elaine Dawson 

Faculty Lead for Lifeskills and Careers Leader 
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